
                 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

There’s not too much to report on this week, which isn’t always a bad 

thing! However, we would like to remind you that we sent a link to a 

parent survey asking you to complete some questions on your experi-

ences of Urmston Primary. Obviously, this has been another disrupted 

year but we hope that you are able to give us your feedback on what 

we are doing well and on what we can do better. Please click on the 

link for your child’s particular year group and give us your feedback.  

Nursery: https://s.surveyplanet.com/ojjf_UDel 
Reception: https://s.surveyplanet.com/RBJPV8rDq 
Year 1: https://s.surveyplanet.com/As_M0Re9l 
Year 2: https://s.surveyplanet.com/zWv02o_bB 
Year 3: https://s.surveyplanet.com/aEB22_9Jk 
Year 4: https://s.surveyplanet.com/6QYwrJcnA 
Year 5: https://s.surveyplanet.com/9Cb9injuE 
Year 6: https://s.surveyplanet.com/AETR9BVhd 
All the best from us all at UPS! 

18.6.21 

A STAR IN THE MAKING... 

Our very own Harmo-
ny auditioned a few weeks ago 
for Stagebox, a highly competi-
tive musical theatre stage 
school programme. They see 
about 8000 children a year and 
only offer 32 places per division. 
Harmony has been offered a 
place on their Manchester Elite 
Team (ages range from 8 to 18), 
which is a huge achievement. 
We’re so proud of you Harmo-
ny...well done! 
Enjoy your weekly classes and 
intensive training and we hope 
to see you in some music videos 
and films soon! 

DIVERSITY WEEK 

Next week is a very important week—it is our Diversity Week. We will spending time raising awareness 

of, and celebrating, society’s many differences and the importance of respecting everyone, regardless of 

their culture of origin, race, religion, gender, disability, or family structures. Please talk to your children 

about what they have bene discussing in school. If you happen to have any questions about how we will 

be approaching what can be quite sensitive issues, age-appropriately, then please do not hesitate to let 

us know! 

Well done PTA! 

A huge thanks to our 

PTA...first of all for or-

ganising the raffle, 

which raised £1310 for 

our school, but also for 

their father’s day sale! 

Thanks too, to all of you 

guys for engaging and 

for your support and to 

staff also! 
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